
CTGP 2nd District Nominating Meeting 
August 9, 2014/10:30am

Mansfield Public Library, Buchanan Auditorium

In attendance: Voting members (Greens residing in the 2nd Congressional 
District): William Clyde, Jean de Smet, Scott Deshefy, Stephanie 
Gregerman, Tim Hanser, Ruth Karl, Joshua Steele Kelly, Claire Lary, 
Douglas Lary, Bud McAllister, Carol Silva, Bob Stuller, Ronna Stuller, Amy 
Vas Nunes, Michael Westerfield. Non-voting members (Greens residing 
outside the 2nd District): Barbara Barry, Mike DeRosa.

The meeting was called to order at 10:45 by Ronna Stuller.

Doug Lary, candidate for Windham Registrar of Voters, spoke about his 
background and goals, and answered questions. Jean de Smet presided over 
the voting, and Doug's nomination was approved by consensus.

Scott Deshefy, the first Green candidate to run for Congress in the CT 2nd 
District, spoke about his lessons learned related to values and strategies.

Two candidates came forward seeking this year's 2nd CD nomination: 
William Clyde (Madison) and Amy Vas Nunes (Windham). Each candidate 
made a statement and answered questions. Jean de Smet conducted the 
voting, using paper ballots, with Barbara Barry assisting with the count. 
Results were Bill Clyde-13, Amy Vas Nunes-2, none of the above-0.
 
There were no candidates seeking endorsement for other races within the 
2nd district.

Documentation was completed for submission to designated authorities, per 
Connecticut requirements.

Barbara Barry invited all candidates to participate in a teleconference with 
the GPCT Executive Committee on August 13 at 6:30pm.

Meeting was adjourned at 12:40pm.

Received for the record by SCC on August 19, 2014 and by NLGP on 
September 7, 2014. 


